
6/9/2020 Akron Central School annual Meeting, via Zoom -transcription 

Present – Christine Papke, Election Chairperson; Donna Ciurzynski, Election Teller; Patrick 
McCabe, Superintendent of Schools; Roxanne Rebmann, District Clerk 

Good Evening, my name is Christine Papke and I am the Election Chairperson for the Akron 
Central Schools Annual meeting and budget vote. Also present with me is Election Teller, Donna 
Cuirzynski. 
 
The Annual Meeting and Election is hereby called to order on this day, June 9, 2020 at 5:00 pm.   
In accordance with Governor Cuomo’s Executive Order 202.39, the District’s acceptance of 
hand-delivered absentee ballots to be canvassed for the June 9, 2020 school election and 
budget vote officially closed at 5:00pm.  The District Clerk will not accept any further absentee 
ballots except those received by mail no later than 5:00 pm on June 16, 2020.  The Annual 
Meeting and Elections is hereby adjourned until 5:00 pm on June 16, 2020 for purposes of 
tabulating all validly submitted absentee ballots.  Thank you. 


